Memo

Date: January 29, 2021

To: Allouez Village Board

From: Brad Lange

Re: Legal Representation Agreement

Our current Attorney Retainer Agreement with Hanaway Ross, S.C. expires on February 23, 2021. Per my discussion with Attorney Christina Peterson, Hanaway Ross Law Firm is very interested in continuing to represent the Village of Allouez for our legal needs, including municipal court prosecution.

The Village Board is asked to approve a one (1) year Legal Representation Agreement with Hanaway Ross, S.C. at the current rate of \$150.00 per hour. The agreement also includes municipal court prosecution.

Thank you for your consideration.